How To Request Special Accommodations 
For 
Persons with Disabilities
The GSA Office of the Chief Information Officer, Section 508 office, can assist GSA disabled employees with the process for submitting a request for a reasonable accommodation.

On June 30, 2003, GSA signed a partnership agreement with the Department of Defense Computer/Electronic Accommodations Program (CAP) to provide assistive technology devices and services at no cost to GSA associates with disabilities. These services are available to individuals with visual, hearing, dexterity, and cognitive disabilities and take into account an individual's specific situation, including functional capabilities and computer compatibility. This agreement was made possible through the National Defense Authorization Act which granted CAP the authority and funding to provide assistive technology, devices and services to federal employees with disabilities.

CAP services include employee assessments, assistive technology (AT) training and accommodations for special software, equipment and devices that help enhance job productivity.  As a requirement, the CAP representative will request a short narrative that describes how AT will help in the performance of his/her job.

For more information on the accommodation process or help with submitting a request to the CAP Program, please contact the Section 508 Coordinator, Dan Perkins at (816) 823-1717, or via e-mail at dan.perkins@gsa.gov. 
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